
 

Agenda 
 

Tuesday 11th August 2015 
 

Welcome by Chair 
 

Apologies 
 

Police Report 
 

Matters Arising: 
Goshen development 

Travellers visit 
Cuthill park opening 

Meeting location 
 

Adoption of minutes: 09/06/15 
                    

Secretary report 
 

Treasurer Report 
 

Area Partnership meeting update 
 

AOCB 
Close meeting 

 



 
Minutes Tuesday 9th June 2015 

Apologies: Jimmy Yule, Alan Hunter, Mike Inglis, DJ Johnston-Smith. 

 

Present:  Zoe Inglis, Ferhan Ashiq, Owen Wilson, Tam Gibbons, John Reynolds, Brian 

Weddell, Linda Laing, Gordon Laing, Graeme Hutchison, Margaret Kay, 
 
ELC: Councillor:  Steven Brown – who chaired the meeting. 
 
As there were not enough councillors to form a quorum, no decisions could be made at 
this meeting. 
 
No Police Report received. 
 
Margaret Kay reported that the Capp Meeting were looking to hold their meeting before 
the main Community Council Meeting 6.30 – 7.00 pm and would be held at Port Seton, 
Longniddry and Prestonpans every 3 months and the Police would chair the meeting. To 
be discussed at the next Meeting on 11th August 2015. 
 
Matters arising from previous meetings:    The adoption of minutes concerning DJ, as he 
was unable to attend this item will be carried forward to the August Meeting.Secretary’s 
Report:   
 
Secretary’s Report 
Area Partnership Meeting update: There was to be a vote for a new Chairperson.  2 
Candidates have put their name forward Ferhan Ashiq and Peter Ford and were invited to 
write a little about themselves in 250 words or less regarding their 
involvement/connection within the local community for the meeting on 24/6/15. Zoe 
advised that there were 4 main meetings per year.  John Reynolds said that he would 
attend the next meeting to see how it works. 
 
Treasurer’s Report:  Margaret advised that the books have been audited and returned. 
Thank you letters received from Rainbow Group and Prestongrange Church. 
Request for funding letters c/f to the next meeting. 
 
Cuthill Park update: The big Park opening will be held on 29/8/15 from 11.00 am to 3.00 
pm. 
Bring packed lunches.  Groups are invited, Rainbows, Brownies etc. 
 



AOB: Raffle tickets for the demolition of the Power Station chimneys are on sale at £2.00 
per ticket and are available at a number of local outlets: Prestonpans Labour Club, 
Cockenzie House, Pennypit, Goth Pub.   The draw will take place on 29/8/15.  The final 
date of the demolition is still being agreed with Police Scotland and ELC. 
The 1st prize is a hospitality day and press the button for chimney demolition.  2nd Prize is 
to watch the demolition from a prominent position. 
Donations for the raffle would be gratefully received.  
Proceeds from the raffle will be split between Longniddry Rotary Club, Cockenzie & Port 
Seton Community Council, Prestonpans Community Council & Cancer Research UK – 
Scottish Power’s partner charity. 
Change of Venue for the Community Council Meetings – to be discussed at the next 
meeting 
On 11th August 2015. 
 
Meeting closed at 20.10 
 

 

  


